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School Holiday Absence 

Please remember that NO holidays 
during term time will be authorised. 
Unauthorised  absences of 5 days or 
more, during two   consecutive half 
terms, will incur a penalty notice 

from Bolton Council. 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for all the joyful moments that 

we have experienced even when times 

have been tough. 

Thank you for all the times when we have 

helped people out and seen the joy that 

they have experienced. 

Help us to see hope in the most desperate 

of  situations. 

Help us to uphold the value of others in 

our words and actions. 

Help us to know and to respond to your 

guiding hand in our lives. 

 

Amen 

Mon 25th Nov  Reception class to Bolton library 9.30am 

Tues 26th Nov  Year 6 girls friendly football game at Lever Edge     

    primary school 2.40 - 4.15pm 

Wed 27th Nov  Year 4 to St Patrick’s Church 10.00-11.00am 

   6 KS1 pupils at Middlebrook—comp bowling  9.30- 

    1.00pm 

Thurs 28th Nov  Year 3 assembly 2.00-3.00pm 

   Glow Archery after school 3.00-4.30pm  

Mon 2nd Dec  Christmas tree up in hall 

Tues 3rd Dec  Pantomime in school ‘Cinderella’ 9.00-11.30am 

   Year 1 to Bolton library 9.30am 

Wed 4th Dec  Year 6 at Manchester  Uni ‘We are engineers’ 9.00- 

    1.00pm 

   Year 3 mass at St Patrick’s Church 10.00-11.00am 

   6 KS2 pupils at Middlebrook—comp bowling 9.30- 

    1.00pm 

Thurs 5th Dec  Football league @ Ladybridge Year 6 3.00-5.00pm 

Fri 6th Dec  EYFS ‘Nativity’ 9.00-9.30am 

Tues 10th Dec  Choir to Jubilee House, Bolton  10.00—11.30am 

   Nativity at St Patrick’s church 2.00—3.00pm 

Thurs 12th Dec  Christmas Jumper day in school 

   Christmas fair 

Wed 18th Dec  Mass in school 9.15—9.45am 

   Christmas Dinner Day 

Thurs 19th Dec  Carol concert in hall  2.30—3.15pm 

Fri 20th Dec  Christmas Party Day  9.00—11.30am 

   School closes for Christmas Hols 1.25/1.30pm 

Mon 6th Jan 2025 School reopens at 8.35am 

Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on Monday 

in advance. One month’s notice will be required in 

writing to change to pack lunch.  

Thank you. 

Please can you advise the office as soon as possible of any 
changes to contact details for your child, including mobile 

numbers, home landlines and full addresses for both  
parents. Please also update any dietary and medical         

information for each child, so our records are constantly 
up to date.  

Email: main@sspp.bolton.sch.uk 

School Uniform 

Please can we just remind you of our uniform policy which 
does state :- black shoes to be worn with uniform, plain 
black trainers to be worn with  active wear, no jewellery 

apart from plain studs for earrings and a watch – analogue or 
digital (but no smart watches) – for our older  children. Also 
due to health and safety reasons there can be no earrings 
for PE – they must be taken out at home before your child 

comes to school. If they are  unable to remove them     
themselves – we are not able to put plasters on to cover 

them. Also children’s hair should not be dyed or have      
temporary pieces in; short hair should not be worn shorter 
than a ‘number 2’ –  patterns and lines are not allowed, hair 
bobbles and slides should coordinate with school uniform, 
whilst coloured braids, even though they are gorgeous, are 

not allowed. 


